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We are proud to s
hare our stories 

and thank all ou
r supporters. 

Please consider 
a gift in honor 

or in memory of someone special, 

maybe a loved one
 or one of  

our dedicated h
ealth care 

team members. 

With your help, w
e can continue 

Bridging Dreams to Reality !

You are receiving this newsletter because you are a supporter of Mackinac Straits Health Foundation.
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Mackinac Straits Health System Purchases Spinal Surgery Robot

Mackinac Straits Health System (MSHS) became a leader in the field of robotic guidance and navigation through the 

purchase of ExcelsiusGPS. This platform technology is designed by Globus Medical, Inc. to improve safety and accuracy 

within the operating room. 

Anthony Bozzio, MD is leading the spinal surgery program at Mackinac Straits. He is a board certified orthopedic spine 

surgeon with an extensive background in robotic surgery. 

“I am so proud to help bring this technology into the list of surgical services offered in St. Ignace, and am especially 

excited for our patients,” said Dr. Bozzio.  

“We plan to use the system for a variety of 

procedures, ranging from all types of minimally 

invasive fusions to more complex revision 

surgery. I look forward to promoting less invasive 

procedures through this technology. This will be 

the only facility to offer this type of robotic 

surgery in the region.” 

“This system provides improved visualization of 

patient anatomy through the procedure to help 

optimize patient treatment,” Bozzio added. “The 

system is designed to streamline the surgical 

workflow and reduce radiation exposure to 

surgeons and staff. This revolutionary robotic 

navigation platform is the world’s first technology 

to combine a rigid robotic arm and full navigation 

capabilities into one adaptable platform for 

accurate trajectory alignment in spine surgery.” 

“At Mackinac Straits, we are committed to providing the highest quality of care for our patients and staff, and look forward 

to the exciting opportunities and undoubtable impact this technology will bring to the field of spine surgery,” said Karen 

Cheeseman, MSHS president and chief executive officer. 

MSH Foundation has purchased several pieces of equipment for use in surgical cases, including robotic spine surgery, 

thanks to donor support.

Dr. Bozzio and surgical staff with the new spinal surgery robot.

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Healthy Partners Luncheon, Grand Hotel ............................. July 6, 2022 

Run for the Health of It 5K/10K, St. Ignace ........................... August 20, 2022 

Jewel at Mackinac Golf Tournament, Mackinac Island ......... August 25, 2022 

Mackinac Island Medical Center Auction, Grand Hotel.......... October 1, 2022

SAVE 

THE 

DATES!

PHONE      906-643-0443 

MAIL          1140 N. State Street 
                      St. Ignace, MI 49781 

ONLINE     www.mackinacstraitshealth.org

Donate to MSH Foundation!

Mike Grisdale, Director    |    Kim North, Coordinator

We’ve made donating simple! 

Scan this code with your 

smartphone to make  

a donation to MSHF!



Many will remember Victor Callewaert as a hard working business entrepreneur, dedicated family man, and a tireless promoter of 

Mackinac Island. Many current community leaders and business owners credit Vic with being a mentor. He was famous for his pink 

shirts and a warm smile. Earlier this year, he shared some reflections about his efforts on Mackinac. They appreciated his advice and 

guidance, while admiring his example of community support over many decades. Vic served as member of the Mackinac Island Medical 

Center board. 

Supporting Health Care. “Having access to quality care is critical for all of us. On Mackinac, we need to care for those traveling, our 

employees and the year-round residents. I am so pleased to see how the Medical Center and the St. Ignace Hospital have advanced to 

provide needed services, year round.” 

Keys to Family Success as Mackinac Business Entrepreneurs. “Hard work and dedication. You can have 

all of the ideas in the world and the resources to back them up, but without hard work and dedication 

those ideas do not amount to much. Ours is a family that appreciates hard work. Whether it's the Island 

House, Starbucks, Ryba's Fudge Shops, or our many restaurants, members of the family are there from 

before the doors open until they close at the end of October. Long hours and hard work demand 

dedication. In our case, it's dedication to our customers, our guests, and the people who visit Mackinac.” 

The King of Raffle Tickets. “The first raffle tickets I recall selling supported the Lilac Festival decades ago. 

Then came fundraisers for St. Anne’s Church and the Medical Center raffle, which was part of the annual 

Auction held in late August. Because the Medical Center was so important to me and my family, and such 

a necessary resource for the Island, I was happy to help out by selling raffle tickets. In all honesty, selling 

tickets was fun. I met so many people and it brought a smile to my face when someone I sold a ticket to 

turned out to be a winner. Supporting community projects like the Lilac Festival and the Medical Center 

Auction was the least I could do.”

Donor Profile THE CALLEWAERT LEGACY

Vic Callewaert

Thursday, August 25, 2022
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Shirley Cataline 

Dennis and Cynthia Cawthorne 

Central Savings Bank 

Curtis and Caroline Cheeseman 

Greg and Karen Cheeseman 

Gregory R. and Lana 

Cheeseman 

Bill and Deb Connolly 

Richard and Carol Cousins 

Cheryl Star Crane 

Ron and Maribeth Dahms 

Derek Dake 

Margaret Doud 

Pete and Kathy Everson 

Priscilla Federighe 

James and Carol Fenlon 

Eleanor Fitzpatrick 

Glenn and Bonnie Flinn 

Wayne Foote 

Charlie Fowler 

Clark Construction Company 

John and Anne Gault 

Michael and Sandra Grisdale 

Gustafson's Holdings Inc. 

James and Martha Haines V 

Carolyn Hamel 

Herbert and Patricia Hamel 

Dr. Joseph Hance 

Brien Hanna 

Marita Hattem-Schiffman 

Dan Haveman 

James and Barbara Haveman 

Carl and Grace Hawkins 

Roger and Dawn Hertz 

Janis Holle 

James and Colleen Horn 

Island Slice Pizzeria, Inc. 

Dr. Cynthia Jensen 

Jennifer Johnson 

Kendra Johnson 

John and Julia Kronemeyer 

Neoma Krzykowski 

John and Maureen Lipnitz 

Mackinac Properties 

Wade and Kathy Marshall 

Jim and Joanne Milbrandt 

Melody Montcalm 

Steven and Patti Ann Moskwa 

Matthew and Anneke Myers 

Mystery Spot 

Dale and Dawn Nelson 

Rocky Newman 

James and Kimberly North 

Thomas North 

Jeannette O'Rourke 

Cynthia Oliver 

Marlene Olsen 

Joe and June Patton 

2021 YEAR END APPEAL 

LEAD DONORS 

Beverly Swope 

Benser Family 

Murdick's Fudge Employees 

Roland Akre 

Angie Amble 

Anonymous 

Jon and Kathleen Arnold 

Steve and Tami Autore 

Natali Balog 

Rodrick Baltzer 

Ione A. Barber 

Michael and Kathleen Bay 

Carol Bell 

David and Janet Bell 

Belonga Excavating Inc. 

Larry and Linda Belonga 

Sam and Chad Belonga 

Amy Bolmer 

Richard and Candace Boston 

Jason and Sue Bowlby 

Ollie and Patty Boynton 

Prentiss Brown Jr. 

Barbara Brown 

Charles and Nancy Brown 

Prentiss (Giz) Brown 

Robert and Krista Brown 

Thank you to the following donors for their generosity during our 2021 Year End Appeal in raising $100,600.01!

Please scan this QR code or visit the website listed 

below to make a donation in honor of the Rearicks. 

 

www.mackinacstraitshealth.org/donate

The Rearicks have been longtime supporters of the 
Mackinac Island community and the Straits area, including 
the Mackinac Straits Health Foundation. After visiting 
Mackinac for decades, Carol’s parents bought a home on 
the Island in 1966. Tim and Anna Timmons developed a 
wonderful legacy of contributing to many local projects and 
appreciated the value of quality health care. The Timmons 
also served as co-chairs of The Jewel back in 2013. 

Professionally, both Doug and Carol were educators prior 
to retirement. Doug is a former high school principal and 
Carol was a middle school media specialist. They have 
adapted well to the Island lifestyle. They have built 
countless friendships and have become involved with 
several organizations, including the Mackinac Island 
Community Foundation, Little Stone Church, Wawashkamo 
Golf Club, and Star Line Mackinac Island Ferry Company. 
Plus, they just became grandparents last year! They have 
enjoyed being part of The Jewel Golf Outing each year - 
Doug hits the links with his foursome dressed in those 
traditional knickers and Carol volunteers, usually wearing 
a unique costume each year! 

The Rearicks have always valued kindness, caring and 
generosity with both time and gifts. Giving back to the 
community has always been a priority. Carol continues 
to serve as a member of the Mackinac Island Medical 
Center board. 
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Chairpersons 

Carol & Doug 
Rearick

Tom Pfeiffelmann 

Mary Pope 

Joseph and Deborah Pysh 

Edward and Laurie Radecki 

Dave and Pat Ramsay 

Doug Rearick 

Dean Reid 

Greg Rogers 

Phil and MaryKaye Ruegg 

Kathleen Schacht 

Patrick and MaryAnne Shannon 

Cynthia Snyder 

Tony and Loretta Spata 

Harold and Jean Sterk 

Christopher Straus 

Jeff and Katrina Sulitis 

Stan and Judy Swope 

Chuck Tetzlaff 

John and Tracy Texter 

Karen Tobin 

John and Dana Torsky 

Alan Turf 

Michelle Walk 

David and Nancy Walker 

Penny Wedding 

Rick and Debbie Weiss 

Aaron and Kimberly Westrick 

Wildshore Foundation, Inc. 

Mike and Wendy Young

$36,000!

The 2022 Hooping 

for a Cure event 

raised more than 

Bringing the total 

raised in 14 years 

of the event to over

$285,000!
Money raised during this annual event 

benefits the  No Cancer Patient Left Behind 
program and MSHS Oncology Department.
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